
 

 

 

 

NOTICE FOR PARENTS/ GUARDIANS 

Due to renovation work needing to be completed within the car park 

area immediately adjacent to St Michael’s church, the main car park 

will be opened in the mornings from 8.30am-9am for the week 

beginning Monday 17th April up to and including Friday 21st April. 

Parents who usually accompany P3/P4 children across the car park 

on foot at this time can continue to do so, taking special care, or can 

use the Finaghy Road North entrances instead for the week. 


